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At the 1JC (International Joint Commission for the Great Lakes; Agreement between
Canada and the United States) conference on chlorine some years ago, | as
President of SCATA (chemists's and technicians' union at DWSD), spoke against
Chlorine disinfection.

On my 87th birthday, | had a stroke. However, | am still aware that State of the Art
water disinfection demands that chlorine should be discontinued and/or significantly
limited.

Anyone can Google the long-term damage it causes environmentally and health-wise.
A combination of UV and Ozonation are the current state-of-the art treatment choices
by most water and waste-water treatment facilities.

Please spend the rate-payers tax money on up- to- date treatment. It is only the right
thing to do.

Saulius Simoliunas
665 W. Warren
Detroit, Ml 48201
(313) 832-3117
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